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Wednesday 29" November 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Rehearsals are well under way for our KSI (Years | & 2) Christmas production. We’re very excited and the children are
really enjoying learning the songs and their parts, ready to wow you all! As advertised in our newsletters, the performances
will be as follows:

10:15am on Tuesday 12" December

2:15pm on Wednesday 13" December

Each child has been allocated three tickets. Unfortunately, because of our hall capacity limit, we cannot allow extra spectators
in. Please indicate below how many tickets you will need for each performance (they must not total more than 3). We will
send tickets out nearer the time. Please ensure you bring these to the performance with you. There will be raffle tickets on
sale at all performances and the raffle will be drawn after the final KS2 performance on the last day of term. Winners will be
notified immediately so prizes can be collected as you break up for the holidays.

Please note that some of our children are not allowed to be photographed or filmed. We therefore request that any
photographs or videos are not shared on social media of any kind unless they only contain your own child. This is for
safeguarding reasons. If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Kind regards

Mrs H. Broom

Executive Headteacher

Pupil name:

We would like the following tickets for our KSI child’s production (totalling no more than 3):

Tuesday 12" at 10:15am:

Wednesday 13" at 2:15pm:

Signed: (Parent / Carer)

Follow us on Twitter: @TheAcornsSchool



